
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MELIÁ HOTELS INTERNATIONAL, S.A., in compliance with article 82 of the Spanish Law 
on the Securities Market, notifies the Spanish Securities and Exchange Commission of 
the following: 
 

 
RELEVANT FACT 

  

 

 
Meliá Hotels International informs that yesterday the Vice-President & CEO of the Company, 
Gabriel Escarrer, participated in an interview with the media reinforcing that the aim of the 
Group in 2014 is to continue with the expansion plan with the signature of a minimum of 30 
new hotels under low capital intensive formulas. 
 

 
In Palma de Mallorca, 22 January 2014. 
 
 
 
 
Meliá Hotels International S.A. 
 


